F. No. Z. 21020/16/2020-PH
Government of India
Department of Health and Family Welfure
{Ministry of Health and Family Welfarc)
522-A, Nirman Bhavan,
New Delhi-110011

Dated 20 April, 2021
To

Shri Jitender Mehndiratta,

Deputy General Manager.,

New India Assurance Company Limited (NIACL)
Dethi Regional Office-1,

301, 2* Floor, LSG-RG City Centre,

Block-B, Lawarence Road,

New Delhi - 110 033,

Email: jitender.mehndirata@newindiaco.in

Sub - Renewal of Insurance Scheme/Policy No. 31200042 190100000158 under Prime

Minister Garib Kalyan Package for Health Workers fighting Covid-19.

Sir,

I am directed 1o refer to your letter No. DGM SECTT/DRO 12021-22 dated 20.04.2021
on the subject cited above and to state that the proposal has been concidered by this Ministry and has
been accepted. You are requested to resume the scheme with immediate effect, ie., from today, The
funds shall be released as soon as possible,

This issues with the approval of the Competent Authority.

Yours faithfully,

e

Dy Secretary to the Govt. of India
011 2306 1288

Copyto:
L The Secretary, Department of Financial Services, Ministry of F inance, North Block, New Delhi.

2. CMD Secretariate - Ms. Jayashree Nair, The New India Assurance Co. Lid,



